
From: Amanda Jootun  
Sent: 27 October 2021 14:23 
To: Rav Curry 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/4831/P 
 
HI Rav 
 
No comments from us on this one, as no affordable housing, but thanks for consult anyway - 
appreciated. 
 
 
Best regards 
 
Amanda Jootun 
Affordable Housing Development Co-ordinator 
 


